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Mikelle Morra

From: Shawn Luong [shawn@shawnluong.com]
Sent:  Wednesday, March 22, 2006 10:23 AM
To: Mikelle Morra
Subject: RE: payment receipt for 214 application - Clarus Digicom
Hi Mikelle,
Thanks again for finding another missing info. Clarus Digicom is a Nevada Limited Liability Company (LLC).

Best regards,

Shawn Luong
626 643-7090

From: Mikelle Morra [mailto:Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2006 6:58 AM

To: Shawn Luong

Subject: RE: payment receipt for 214 application - Clarus Digicom

Shawn,

One more thing needed. On page 1 of your application, question 3 asks the Place of Incorporation of
Applicant. I don't see an answer for this question. If you could send me this information, I think that
should complete all the information I need. Thanks again.

Mikelle

*** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***

From: Shawn Luong [mailto:shawn@shawnluong.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2006 1:56 AM

To: Mikelle Morra

Subject: RE: payment receipt for 214 application - Clarus Digicom
Hi Mikelle,

Thank you so much for your invaluable help. It saves me so much time in reading and reviewing each
paragraph of section 63.18. | cannot thank you enough for sending me a sample attachment.

Please find attached a pdf file of the attachment with our pertinent information.
Looking forward for your positive review
Many thanks and best regards,

Shawn Luong
626 643-7090 (cell)

From: Mikelle Morra [mailto:Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov]

3/22/2006
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Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2006 2:33 PM
To: Shawn Luong; scluong@hotmail.com
Subject: RE: payment receipt for 214 application - Clarus Digicom

Mr. Luong,

Your application Clarus Digicom, LL.C, File # ITC-214-2006030300161 has been
reviewed and to complete the process you will need to send in the following information
pertaining to questions 9, 11, 14 and 15 of section 63.18. Attached is a sample application
to follow. Please provide me with the required information. You may e-mail the
attachment to me at Mikelle. Morra@fcc.gov as a pdf document.

Thank you.

Mikelle Morra
International Bureau/ Policy Division
202-418-7151

*** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only ***

From: Shawn Luong [mailto:shawn@shawnluong.com]

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2006 9:09 PM

To: Mikelle Morra

Subject: payment receipt for 214 application - Clarus Digicom

Hi Mikelle,

Please find attached the receipt for the 214 application filing.

Please let me know if any additional information is needed to complete the application.

Sincerely,

Shawn Luong
626 643-7090 (cell)



